
KofC COUNCIL 4050 MEETING MINUTES

FOR 6/8/2023


GRAND KNIGHT     WILLIAM FONZONE - PRESENT

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT     GARY BUSCHTA - PRESENT

CHANCELLOR     JIM MOLCHANY - PRESENT

TREASURER     MARK WOODS - PRESENT

FINANCIAL SECRETARY     JOHN HALKO - PRESENT

ADVOCATE     MIKE HOFFMAN - EXCUSED

INSIDE GUARD     JEFF HUMMEL - EXCUSED

OUTSIDE GUARD     CARMINE PELLOSIE - PRESENT

RECORDER     JOHN BAKER - PRESENT

(1) TRUSTEE - PAT KLEMENT - PRESENT

(2) TRUSTEE - MIKE HOMISAK - EXCUSED

(3) TRUSTEE - FRAN MCGOULDRICK - PRESENT

WARDEN     GARY JOHNSON - PRESENT

LECTURER  GARY ALFANO - PRESENT

CHAPLAIN     MSGR. DANIEL YENUSHOSKY - PRESENT


PETE WLODEK

ROBERT FALKENSTEIN

AARON FALKENSTEIN

BRUCE WERMANN

RICHARD WEBSTER

JOE PAVLACKA

MARC J. GRAMMES


OUR MEETING STARTED AT APPROXIMATELY 7PM WITH OUR GRAND KNIGHT, BILL

 

FONZONE LEADING US IN PRAYER AND THE PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE.


PAT KLEMENT MOTIONED FOR THE APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES OF OUR 5/11/23


 MEETING AND GARY JOHNSON SECOND THE MOTION.


MARK WOODS GAVE THE FOLLOWING TREASURERS REPORT:


CHARITY ACCOUNT-  $4,024.00


GENERAL ACCOUNT:  $474.00


INVESTMENT ACCOUNT:  $39,004.00


WE WELCOMED OUR NEWEST MEMBER TO OUR COUNCIL, JOE PAVLACKA.  THERE ARE 


ALSO TWO MORE MEN WHO WILL BE MADE NEW MEMBERS OF OUR COUNCIL.


THE CORN HOLE TOURNAMENT WILL TAKE PLACE ON OCTOBER 7 AT 12NOON IN EGYPT 




PARK.  ST. JOSEPH THE WORKER AND OUR COUNCIL WILL PARTICIPATE AND SPLIT THE 


THE FUNDS COLLECTED.  MORE INFO. TO FOLLOW.


GARY ALFANO GAVE THE FOLLOWING REPORT ON THE RESULTS OF THE RECENT BABY 
BOTTLE CAMPAIGN:


So far, we've raised about $17,500 thanks to the generosity of 
our parishioners from the six parishes our council supports. (This 
total will rise since there are bottles still coming in from donors 
who missed the collection dates). $8,200 was raised for Bright 
Hope from the contributions coming from Queenship of Mary, The 
Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary and St. John the Baptist 
Stiles parishes. $9,300 was raised for Cay Galgon from the 
contributions coming from Holy Trinity, St Peter's and St John 
Fisher. 


Note that these totals include our council's $500 donation to 
each organization, as well as the $400 grants each expects to 
receive from Supreme's ASAP Program (Aid and Support After 
Pregnancy).  These results are wonderful!  And the money will be 
put to good use by Bright Hope and Cay Galgon, in support of 
life. 


THE FOLLOWING ARE THE NEWLY ELECTED MEN AND THEIR 
POSITIONS:


GRAND KNIGHT-  GARY JOHNSON


DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT- GARY BUSCHTA


TREASURER-  MARK WOODS


CHANCELLOR -  JIM MOLCHANY




RECORDER - JOHN BAKER


CHAPLAIN - MSGR. DANIEL YENUSHOSKY


LECTURER - GARY ALFANO


ADVOCATE-  MIKE HOFFMAN


WARDEN-  FRANCIS J. MCGOULDRICK


INSIDE GUARD-  JEFF HUMMEL


OUTSIDE GUARD- CARMINE PELLOSIE


1YR. TRUSTEE- WILLIAM FONZONE


2ND YR. - TRUSTEE- PATRICK KLEMENT


3RD YR. - TRUSTEE- MIKE HOMISHAK


FINANCIAL SECRETARY- JOHN HALKO.


WE WANT TO GREATLY THANK BILL FONZONE FOR HIS YEARS OF 


SERVING AS OUR GRAND KNIGHT.


GARY JOHNSON MENTIONED THAT WE WILL BE HAVING THE


 VEGETABLE STAND ON SATURDAYS AND SUNDAYS, BEFORE AND


 AFTER ALL THE MASSES.  ANYONE WHO HAS A GARDEN AND HAS ANY 


EXTRA VEGETABLES THAT THEY WANT TO DONATE PLEASE SEE HIM.


MSGR.DAN WAS VERY PLEASED WITH OUR PERFORMANCE WITH THE 


BABY BOTTLE AND ROSE CAMPAIGN FUND RAISERS AND HOW IT WILL


 HELP THE PRO-LIFE PROGRAM.




FR. LAMB HAS BECOME THE NEW PASTOR OF BVM.


JOHN HALKO REPORTED THAT THE MIRACLE LEAGUE WILL HOLD 


THEIR ANNUAL CARNIVAL ON 7/29 FROM 11AM TO 1PM AND THEIR 


TRICK OR TREAT ON 10/25 FROM 6PM TO 8PM. VOLUNTEERS ARE 


NEEDED,  CONTACT JOHN HALKO.


HOLY TRINITY CHURCH IS HAVING THERE ANNUAL PICNIC ON SUNDAY


 7/9.  ALL KNIGHTS ARE REQUESTED TO VOLUNTEER TO HELP.


THERE WILL BE A BUDGET MEETING AT 6PM AT HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ON 7/18/23.


ALL OFFICERS ARE REQUESTED TO ATTEND.


PRAY FOR ALL OF OUR KNIGHTS AND THEIR FAMILIES AND THE POPE AND


ALL RELIGIOUS MEMBERS.


OUR MEETING ENDED AT APPROXIMATELY AT 8:30PM WITH MSGR. DAN LEADING US 
IN PRAYER.



